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Dear Club Presidents,







September 2023
Want to Order T-shirts for all the Women in your club to Celebrate 35 years of Women in Kiwanis.  We are excited to announce that 2023/2024 Governor Dr. Kathy Culbertson’s has joined past Governors Susan Hennum and Colleen Biggerstaff to support this fund.    Many clubs are choosing to honor several of their members with the special red glass award and then give all other women in the club a T-shirt.   If you would like to order one of the awards simply go to the Award Order Form.   If you just need T-shirts, please complete this. 
The T-shirts are $20 each plus shipping.  Please put the number of each size.

 ______Med.
_____Large 

____XL      _____ XXL    _____ XXXL 
CLUB NAME:    _____________________________________DIVISION:  ______
CONTACT PERSON
__
CONTACT EMAIL:  ____________________________________________________
PHONE NUMBER:  _______________________________________ Cell ___  Wk__


NAME OF PERSON TO SHIP TO:  _______________________________________

STREET ADDRESS (if needs to be shipped): _________________________________
CITY, STATE, ZIP:  _____________________________________________________

   
  Please ship my T-shirts / You will receive an invoice with shipping cost to be paid

  I will make arrangements to pick the T-shirts up.
SEND COMPLETED ORDER FORM TO THE MARKETING TEAM AT TXOKDISTRICT@GMAIL.COM
AND YOUR CLUB WILL BE BILLED.    
